
Early Alert Syllabus Verbiage 

 

Early Alert Notifications 

Every student who attends Evergreen Valley College (EVC) is important to us, and we want to 

ensure that all students have the tools and support they need to be successful. Therefore, we have 

the Early Alert Program, which enables instructors to notify students early in the semester about 

their progress in the course. This communication serves to identify areas where students may 

need improvement or benefit from additional support. In addition, instructors can also send 

“Kudos” for positive academic performance. Receiving an Early Alert notification is not meant 

to be punitive and does not affect a student’s GPA or appear on their transcript. Instead, it serves 

as a friendly reminder for students to check in with the instructor and seek additional resources to 

successfully complete the course. 


